Te Kawa Mataaho
Public Service Commission

22 July 2024

Paul Shelton
fyi-request-27359-ed751384@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Paul

Official Information Request
Our Ref: OIA 2024-0155

| refer to your official information request received on 24 June 2024 where you asked:

“Could I please have any official information about the Copperfield cafe, Pickwits, Bellamy's
and any other hospitality business that operates in the parliament precinct

I would like included:
- Who owns and operates each business
- A copy of the menu for all businesses

- The rent, fees, or other income that the government receives from the Beehive hospitality
businesses

- The total cost on government/the Beehive hospitality businesses”
Our response

The information you have requested is not held by Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission
(the Commission). We are therefore refusing your request under section 18(e) of the Official
Information Act 1982 (OIA) on the grounds the information is not held by the Commission.

As required under section 14 of the OIA, if the Commission does not hold the information, but we
believe the information is held by another agency, we are required to transfer your request.

However, your request is regarding the Parliamentary Service who are not subject to the OIA. You
may wish to contact the Parliamentary Service directly requesting this information. Contact
information for the Parliamentary Service can be found at the following link:
https://www.parliament.nz/en/footer/contact-us/.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact
Ministerial.Services@publicservice.govt.nz.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

Level 10, RBNZ Building | 2 The Terrace | PO Box 329
Wellington 6140 | New Zealand
Phone +64 4 495 6600
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Please note that we intend to publish this letter (with your personal details removed) on the Te
Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission’s website.

Yours sincerely

&Y

Nicky Dirks
Manager - Ministerial and Executive Services
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission
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